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pring is finally here, bringing  showers and flowers, so 

put a spring in your dance step and come join us on 

April 13
th

 at our monthly dance. We are at the Shall 

We Dance Studio for our April dance and Gwendolyn 

Glenn will be teaching The Art of Lead and Follow.  Edith 

Lanning will provide the music.  The studio is located at 

12137 South Chalkley Road, Chester, VA., near Patient 

First and the Chester Walmart. 

 

Happy Birthday to Edith Lanning,  ”The Queen of  

Dance”, who celebrates  her 87
th

  on. April 2
nd

.  Edith is a 

charter  member of the Tri-

Cities chapter and served as its treasurer for 12 years. She 

continues to serve on its Board of Directors.   Edith also 

plays the music for chapter dances, and has been  teaching  

ballroom  line dancing for 17 years.  Can anybody keep up 

with her?   She is a great ambassador for ballroom dancing 

and promotes it everywhere she goes.  We all wish Edith 

the best. 

 

If you missed our Rhythms of March Dance at Ft. Lee, you 

missed a good time, good dancing, good food, good music 

and good entertainment. We had several performances at 

that dance.  A special  thank-you to Gwendolyn Glenn for 

bringing her formation group back again this year. Her 

team danced an Irish Waltz, which was very nice and 

appropriate for Saint Patrick’s.  

                                                                  

 

 

 
 

Gabor Seres and Maria Vysotskaya performed an exciting 

and dynamic Paso Doble and a beautiful International 

Waltz. The audience was dazzled by their routines because 

most of us hardly ever get to see those two dances 

performed.   It was an excellent performance and everyone 

enjoyed it.  

Thanks to Ed Pabalate for the excellent music that he 

played for us.  Everyone had a great time and most even 

said that they will be back next year, so keep this date on 

your calendar, Saturday, March 8, 2014, the date we’ll 

return to The Lee Club. 
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The Spring  session of dance lessons has ended at St. 

Joseph’s School. Gwendolyn Glenn and her assistant, Jeff 

Dewey did a fantastic job teaching the students. We plan to 

continue this program in the Fall.   Any donations to help 

fund this dance program will be appreciated, and your 

donations are tax deductible.  

 

 

 
 

Below is the list of upcoming 2
nd

 Saturday dance lessons 

and DJ’s:  

  

April Dance – Art of Lead and Follow taught by 

Gwendolyn Glenn, music by Edith Lanning 

May Dance – Art of Lead and Follow taught by 

Gwendolyn Glenn and music by Randy Goodfellow 

June Dance – Viennese Waltz taught by Sandy Yeon and 

music by Doug McRae 

July Dance – Viennese Waltz taught by Sandy Yeon and 

music by Edith Lanning 

August – Bolero taught by Phyllis Harris and music by 

Randy Goodfellow 

September – Bolero taught by Phyllis Harris and music by 

Doug McRae 

 

Work as if you don’t need the money and dance 

as if no one is watching.  See you on the dance 

floor!! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


